
Powell Butte Community Charter School

March 16, 2022

REMINDERS:
● Spring Break, March 21 - 25.  PBCCS closed. See you on March 28!
● No School - April 1, Conference Prep Day

Spring Conferences

● WEDNESDAY, April 6 - 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM
● THURSDAY, April 7 - 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Mark your calendars!  Spring conferences are coming up on April 6 & 7.   Conferences are a time

for parents, teachers and students to discuss each student's growth and progress towards

academic standards and set goals for the future. Students play a HUGE part in our Spring

conferences, so please plan on your child attending the conference with parents/families.

Conferences will take place in-person at PBCCS.  If you would like to make other arrangements,

please contact your child’s teacher.

Please look for an email from your child’s teacher AFTER SPRING Break to schedule your

conference time.  We look forward to continuing to work in partnership with you!

2022-23 Enrollment
NEW students for 2022-23, including siblings, MUST complete an application during the open
enrollment period between February 15- April 1.  Enrollment applications can be found on the
PBCCS website.

The enrollment lottery will take place the first week of April. Families will be notified of their
enrollment status soon after the lottery.

Yearbook Cover Contest!
Last call for entries!  Turn your artwork into the office by THURSDAY, MARCH 17.

https://powellbuttecharterschool.org/,

